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Evangelism Trail Prayer Letter

August - October 2015
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Happenings Along The Trail
Dear Friends,

"For this cause we also, since the day we heard it, do not cease to pray for you, and to desire
that ye might be filled with the knowledge of his will in all wisdom and spiritual
understanding; 10. That ye might walk worthy of the Lord unto all pleasing, being fruitful in
every good work, and increasing in the knowledge of God; 11. Strengthened with all might,

according to his glorious power, unto all patience and longsuffering with joyfulness, 12.

Giving thanks unto the Father, which hath made us meet to be partakers of the inheritance of
the saints in light: 13. Who hath delivered us from the power of darkness, and hath translated
us into the kingdom of his dear Son: 14. In whom we have redemption through his blood,

even the forgiveness of sins:" Colossians 1:9-14

Greetings from the Waggoner's Covered Wagon (our home on wheels). God has blessed
our ministry with many wonderful people such as yourselves who encourage us and pray for
us continually. We are thankful for each of you.

We want to say a big THANK YOU to the churches who have allowed us to have a part in
their ministry! God has blessed with some amazing meetings. We have seen some kids, teens
and adults receive Christ as their Saviour. God blessed with many personal decisions in hearts
of His children concerning sin and restoring the "joy" of His salvation in their life. We have
also witnessed as God moved in lives to submit to His leading in their walk with Him. It has
been an amazing trail of blessings that God is allowing us to travel!

We were honored to be a part of the ministries of some churches in Stamford, Central City,
Grand Island and Lincoln, Nebraska. We were thrilled to have part in the ministry of Ken &
Sherry Trivette on the Pine Ridge Reservation, Pine Ridge, South Dakota. We were in some
new churches (for us) in Osage, Kaycee and Cheyenne, Wyoming, as well as Idaho Falls,
McCall, Idaho. God allowed us to be in some churches again in Casper, Cheyenne, Wyoming;
Pueblo, Colorado; Riverton, and Moab, Utah during August-September. During October we
held 3 Revival Meetings in Kansas: Colby, Howard and Altoona. We also were in churches in
Wichita, Maize and Pratt before heading home to Amarillo.

One of the highlights in October was to be a part of the Retirement/life and ministry
celebration of our dear friends Ron & Carol Kauffman in Russellville, Arkansas. I worked on
staff with Ron in the beginning of our ministry at Fellowship Baptist Church, Garden City,
Kansas. He and Carol have faithfully served the Lord and will continue to do so in this new
direction in their ministry. What a joy to have part in honoring these friends and servants of



God!

Sandy & I'look forward to November and December and the blessings God holds for us.
We have a full schedule and are humbled that god would use us to serve Him! Keep praying
and serving.

His servants,

Greg & Sandy

Updates & Requests:

Our new Kid's CD - Songs For Kids Of All Ages....0-110, is still available. Some of the
songs are - One More Night With The Frogs, Who Did Swallow Jonah, Honk! Honk! Beep!
Beep! All Aboard The Bus, If My Nose Was Running Money, Jesus Loves Me and many
others. The costis $10.00 each plus $3.00 shipping & handling.

Sandy's new book JOURNEY TO THE FAR ISLANDS is doing well! This is an exciting
fiction Missionary Story. You won't want to miss having this great book in your hands to read
and share with others. You may order your copy of JOURNEY TO THE FAR
ISLANDS for $10.00 each plus $3.00 shipping & handling. It would make a great
Christmas gift!

Please note: When ordering, please mark the outside of vour envelope: Book Order or CD
Order. This will help us in processing your order in a timely manner.

The Trail Ahead

I encourage you to check out our schedule at ReverbNation.com (type in my name) or you
can go to my website and click on the Evangelism Trail Calendar in the menu. Either of these

will keep you updated on where we are as well as where we are going. I welcome your emails
to keep contact with us as we go down the trail. You can email us at: pstrgdw@sbcglobal.net

Contact Information
Greg & Sandy Waggoner
401 Magnolia

Amarillo, TX 79107
Cell: 806-674-0663

A ministry of:

Colonial Baptist Church
1232 W. Fremont
Galesburg, IL 61401
Pastor Darrell Grimm
309-343-8732
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Join Sy Mailing List!



https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1105202523285

